
John  G. Pincince
Lincolnville

I am writing to ask that this committee move to allow this atto move through for a 
vote in the legislature. No one agency or individual should have final say in the 
leasing of lands that belong to the public. The public must have the right to weigh in 
on these kinds of leases through their respective representatives. Otherwise such 
leases are subject to being corrupted in a process that is currently behind closed doors.
Thank you,
John Pincince


